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October 25, 2018 
 
 

Mr. Christopher P. Cocci 
Fleet Manager 
City of Philadelphia, Office of Fleet management  
100 South Broad St. 
Philadelphia, PA 19110      RE:  Order # 10051341  
 
 
Dear Mr. Cocci: 
 

With reference to your request for gas service at 3033 S 63rd Street, I am pleased to inform you that PGW 
will be able to provide the requested gas supply facilities at no charge. This is in accord with “Rule 10’ of 
the PGW Gas Service Tariff, which allows PGW to install gas supply facilities at no charge to the 
customer when the estimated cost of installation is warranted by the anticipated annual net revenue from 
the installation.  
 
The anticipated annual net revenue for 3033 S 63rd Street is based on the projected usage of: (2) 150 HP 
CNG compressors. Of course if your plans change prior to the installation, please let PGW know. We will 
re-estimate your anticipated usage to determine if you qualify.   
 
You should note that the gas pressure at this location is high pressure; therefore, PGW will supply 
unregulated gas to this location. PGW will guarantee an operating pressure of 10 psig at the outlet of our 
meter (currently this main operates at 17 psig, however PGW will only guarantee 10 psig at the meter). 
The meter will be installed outside so you must provide adequate space for servicing and maintenance of 
the meter. PGW will require you to provide a concrete pad to support the meter and bollards as per PGW 
specifications to protect the meter.  
 
If you choose to proceed with the installation, please return a signed copy of this letter to my attention at 
the address listed above.  Upon the selection of your vendor for this project, we will require that the 
awardee sign a Facilities Installation Agreement and provide PGW with a security deposit in the amount 
of $77,093. Once the contract is signed by the awardee, we will then proceed to finalize our plans and 
schedule the installation of the required gas supply facilities. The contract will be fulfilled and their security 
refunded once PGW turns on the gas, verifies that the proper equipment was installed and the account is 
on in the City of Philadelphia’s name. 
 
This letter is dated October 25, 2018 and is valid for a six-month period, after which time it will be 
reviewed and updated.  This could result in a higher estimated cost and an additional charge for the 
installation of the gas supply facilities.  We appreciate you providing PGW the opportunity to serve you.  If 
you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to telephone me at (267) 249-7624. 
 
 
 

Sincerely,      PLEASE SIGN BELOW 
 

 

 

John F. Murray      _____________________________________ 
Major Accounts Executive      Customer’s Signature     Date  
Philadelphia Gas Works 

      
 ______________________________________________ 

       Print Name                                                                                        


